
 

 

September 9, 2020 
 
 
 
Mr. Adam Teitzman 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
 
Re:  Undocketed – Proposed amendment of Rule 25-30.460 F.A.C., Application for Miscellaneous Service 
Charges 
 
Dear Mr. Teitzman, 
 
Indiantown Company, Inc. will not be responding to the questions submitted by Sevini K. Guffey on August 10, 
2020 as they will not pertain to our company, Postco Inc., since Indiantown Company will transfer ownership as 
of September 30, 2020 to the Village of Indiantown. 
 
If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Donna Marreel 

 
Donna Marreel 
Regulatory Manager  




